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Freedom First PAC 

PO Box 9190 

St. Paul, MN  55109-0190 

 

March 11, 2011 

 

 

Ms. Ashley A. Carter 

Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports and Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

Washington, DC   20463 

 

 

Dear Ms. Carter: 

 

We are in receipt of the Request for Additional Information (RFAI) dated March 4, 2011 regarding Freedom First PAC's 

2010 30-Day Post-General Report.  Please find our response below: 

 

1.  Please be advised that the excessive portion of the contribution from Mr. Raymond Barton was reattributed to Mary 

Barton on 12/5/10.  This reattribution was disclosed on Freedom First PAC's 2010 Year End Report on page 6 as memo items 

on Schedule A.   

 

Freedom First PAC issued a refund of $1,500 to Mr. David R. Frauenshuh on 12/7/10.  This refund was disclosed on Freedom 

First PAC's 2010 Year End Report on page 72 of Schedule B.  Freedom First PAC will file a paper photocopy of the refund 

check in a separate mailing to your office. 

 

Please note that both of these excessive contributions were resolved within the required 60-day period. 

 

2.  Please be advised that the offsets to operating expenditures on Line 15 from "Friends of Frank Guinta" and 

"Republican Governors Association" represent the usual and normal charge for travel on behalf of those entities. 

 

If you have further questions or require additional detail, please don't hesitate to contact me at 952-212-0228.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Don Stiles 

Treasurer, Freedom First PAC 

 

 


